
         

 
                                                                                         

                                 
NATIONAL SPICED BEEF COMPETITION RULES 2015 

 

 As per the last couple of years we will be holding the Spiced Beef Competition in 
Dublin.  

 As we have an event coinciding with the competition we have given the option 
of bringing the product yourself or dropping it at a pick up point (areas tbc) 

 Entries will be picked up from pickup points Tuesday November 24th, hence 
product must be ready by that morning and dropped to the pickup point by 
your allotted time (tbc) 

 Entries should be vacuum packed and individually labelled clearly with your 
name and address, then placed in a small clean cardboard box that has not had 
strong smelling products in it. Box should be taped securely  

 If you put a couple of newspapers in the freezer overnight and wrap your entries 
before placing in the box they will remain cool. 

 It will be your responsibility to have entries ready and at the pickup point in 
time or if bringing yourself, at the competition in time. 

 Judging will take place on Tuesday November 24th in Cosgraves Butchers Shop, 
Clarehall Shopping Centre, Malahide Rd. Dublin 17. First, second and third 
positions will be announced on the night. All other results will be available on 
www.craftbutchers.ie as soon as possible afterwards. 

 Certs will be sent during the following two weeks. 

 Entries should consist of 1 piece cooked and 1 uncooked weighing no more than 
3 lbs each. 

 Members are welcome to come and view the competition if they wish. 

 ENTRIES NOT PAID FOR IN ADVANCE WILL BE DISQUALIFIED. 

 Please insert the name you require on the certs in BLOCK CAPITALS.                 
 
                                                                      

 

 

http://www.craftbutchers.ie/

